

R. Lawrence Angove
President & Chief Executive Officer

DROP EVERYTHING AND VOTE NOW!

May 10, 2011

To: All U.S. ADP Members

Fr: Larry

Re: San Francisco Battle

The Board of Supervisors of the City and County of San Francisco is scheduled to vote on its proposed opt-in ordinance at its meeting this afternoon.

You still have time to influence their decision! Vote NOW!

The San Francisco Bay Guardian posted an <u>article</u> that cites opposition by small business and consumer groups to the opt-in legislation. The post also includes a poll: "Should SF restrict yellow pages deliveries?" I encourage you to respond to the poll ASAP and cast your vote in favor of not restricting the delivery of Yellow Pages in San Francisco.

Thank you again for your support of our efforts.